
Facilitated by the TAU-CAF Forestry Department, a free training entitled “Environmental Awareness on

Climate Change for Organization Leaders,” was held at San Jose, Mayantoc, Tarlac, on May 25, 2023. The

participants of the training were 30 representatives from the Barangay council, people’s organization,

out-of-school youths, and Sangguniang Kabataan.


